
  

 

 

 

Proxy Vote 

Cycling BC Extraordinary General Meeting 

November 21, 2023  

 

 

 
I certify that I have been a Cycling BC member in good standing and that the holder of this proxy is 

entitled to vote on my behalf at the Cycling BC Extraordinary General Meeting on November 21, 

2023. 

 

 

Name of Member providing proxy: ___________________________ 

 

 

Membership Number: ____________________ 

 

 

Name of Member authorized to vote on my behalf: ________________________________  

 

 

Membership Number: _____________________ 

 

 

Signature: ______________________________ Date: ________________ 

 

 

 

In order to receive the proxy ballot, this document must be presented by the member authorized to 

vote by proxy upon check-in at the EGM. Participating in advance electronic voting renders this 

proxy ineligible for the board elections. 

 

 

Cycling BC must receive notice of proxy vote no later than November 14, 2023, at 7:00 pm, at 

admin@cyclingbc.net - please note your name, member number and name of proxy voter. 
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